
help us reduce 
waste and reduce 
the cost of 
christmas for 
families.

Our aim  is to reduce  waste by encouraging the swapping of Christmas 
jumpers at parkhead primary instead of buying new ones. if you have 
any gently used jumpers that you are willing to donate these can be 
dropped off at the school office now. Our swap shop will be open from 
1st December for those who want to come in and grab a jumper!

parkhead primary
Christmas
 Jumper Swap Shop!

Christmas jumper day is Thursday 12th December


